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 Tuesday, 28 November 2023 

Phonics 

Parent Time 

Wednesday 6th December 2023 
8:50am – 9:35am 
Downstairs Hall 

 
 

 

Dear Families of pupils in Nursery to Year 2, 

 

You are warmly invited to our ‘Phonics’ Parent Time session next Wednesday 6th December between 

8:50am- 9:35am. It will be held in the downstairs hall. 

 

The aim of this session is to provide you with information on our school’s approach to Phonics and early 

reading and the Year 1 Phonics Screening Check – a statutory Phonics assessment that pupils in Year 

1 sit in June each year (some pupils in Year 2 will also retake the assessment if they did not reach the 

threshold mark of 32/40 in Year 1). 

 

As part of this Parent Time session, we will be discussing the Phonics programme we use in school; the 

content of the Year 1 Phonics Check and how the children are assessed; as well as sharing some ideas 

and strategies that you can use at home in order to further support your children with their phonics and 

reading. 

 

Please complete the following google form if you are able to attend:  

 

https://forms.gle/VuZHSyWS89kCMdhm8 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

Mrs A McAndrew                                 Mrs K Dhall                                        

Assistant Headteacher                             English Leader                                   

Tel: 0208 205 6038/7693 
admin@olivergoldsmith.brent.sch.uk 

www.olivergoldsmith.brent.sch.uk 
Twitter: @OGPSinspired 
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